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Pope Francis: “I renew my appeal regarding the serious humanitarian situation in the 

Lachin Corridor, in the South Caucasus. I am near to all those who, in the dead of 

winter, are forced to cope with these inhumane conditions. Every effort must be made 

on the international level to find peaceful solutions for the good of the people”. 
 


